
Dear , thank you for your email dated 13 September 2013, which requested the 
following information under the Freedom of Information Act: 

I am writing to request information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding a 

payment of £3672.50 to Hull Trains Company Ltd, included in spending above £500 in April, 

which is published on your website. In order to assist you with this request, I am outlining my 

query as specifically as possible.  

 

 

1. Please give a detailed breakdown of this spending, and please include the dates of 

travel, who travelled and the purpose of the travel. 

2. Please also give me a breakdown of any other expenses claimed by those travelling. 

For example, out of pocket expenses, hotel accommodation, etc.  

Please find our response below: 

The payment of £3672.50 in April related to various travel that had taken place 
during the period of January to April 2013 totalling £4000.10 minus refunds given by 
Hull Trains in April of £327.60.  A full breakdown of how these figures have been 
reached is included in the attached document. 

I hope you find this information helpful.  If you think we have not supplied information 
in accordance with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of access then 
you have the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for an internal review 
should be made within 30 days and should be addressed to:- 
 
Kevin Sharp 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
Pacific Exchange 
40 High Street 
Hull 
HU1 1PS 
 
Telephone:         01482 220787 
Fax:                    01482 220794 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 15 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Louise Johnson 
 


